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Harrisburg, PA 17111
November 19, 2005

Charles D. Hummer, Jr., M.D., Chairman
PeMsytvaiii^ Stat§0oar<i Bf Medicine
P.O. Box, 2649
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-2649

Dear Dr. Hummer,

The health care provided by PA's is of the highest quality any society could
ha^^j Having the MD supervising their services is a great asset to the delivery
of exceptional, expedient care. By removing the barriers currently in place, the
system can only be made better.

I am therefore asking for your support of the proposed changes to the
Pennsylvania Code Title 49, Chapter 18, relating to physician assistants. As a
consumer of health care, and having been treated by PA's I can confidently
state that the changes sought WILL help all of us.

Please, make these changes. They are very much needed.

Sincerely,

Robert Kopashy
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